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Comments: Dear Forest Service Division of Alaska,

   Please get rid of your privately owned cabins that are in wilderness areas. Wilderness must be kept totally wild;

otherwise, we have nowhere to ensure the health and prosperity of our wild creatures, animals, plants, birds, fish.

Our wild lands have disappeared dramatically and with them, the life forms that cannot survive in back yards and

city parks. 

 

Please do not renew permission for ownership or occupancy of these cabins 

 re your Alaska National Interest Lands Conservation Act Cabin Policy #ORMS-3666. Thank you and Best

Wishes, Terry Tucker


